
 
 

 Room 11 Newsletter                Week of Mar. 11-15  
 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
I hope you enjoyed the extended weekend! There was a little sun to savor!  
 
I also hope that you received a progress report card on Thursday (hand-delivered). Everyone  
is most definitely growing and learning in every area – socially, emotionally, and academically.  
We still have a few things to work on! 
 
In Science, the students have finished studies of Sound and Light and are now focusing on  
Pacific Coastal Tide Pools. They are studying one animal at a time, researching information,  
sharing their findings with the class and then writing a research paper. They are also making  
each animal, using materials provided in the classroom. More news to come! 
 
We are moving into informational non-fiction reading and writing. When you read non-fiction  
with your child, please point out text features, which we are studying in class: heading,  
subheading, table of contents, index, glossary, captions, fonts (bold, italics, highlight),  
diagrams, labels, maps, photos, graphs, etc. 
 
Don’t forget our KIDDO Music Performance with all of the First Graders in the auditorium  
this Tuesday, March 12th, from 8:35-9:30 AM. It’s an opportunity to get a taste of your 
child’s music program with Lori Adessa. I hope you can make it. Go early to get a good 
seat! 
 
Have fun with the tide pool hats. Remember, they are not due until March 21st, so take your 
time and enjoy! 
 
Thank you! 
Ro  
 
Volunteers This Week 
W      Library 9:55-10:50      Katie Fort 
TH Ane Rovetta Project 8:45-9:45 Brooke B., Sarah, Katie F., Lisette 
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (Group A)  Deena Wardimon 
 
On the Calendar  
Tue., Mar. 12   KIDDO First Grade Performance 8:35-9:30 
Fri., Mar. 22   Oceans Assembly / Banana Slug Band 10:45-12:00 
Thu., Apr. 4   Field Trip - Tiburon Marsh  8:30-11:00 
Apr. 8-12   No School - Spring Break 


